SHORT-HAIRED CAT SOCIETY

NOTICE of the ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING of the SOCIETY to be held at mbk training centre, High Street, Studley, Warwickshire, B80 7HJ
on
SUNDAY 21st  May, 2017 at 2.00 pm.

Space in this venue is limited and we urge you to inform us if you are coming as, dependent on the number of positive replies, we may need to change the venue at short notice. If this is the case we will place the new venue’s listing on the Facebook page and personally inform those people who have indicated their attendance. 
AGENDA

 1.
Chairman's Address.

 2.
Apologies for Absence.

 3.
Minutes of the 2016 Annual General Meeting.

 4.
Matters Arising from the Minutes.

 5.
Secretary's Report from the Committee.

 6.
Treasurers Report

· 2015 Accounts and ratification of accounts examiner.

· Life membership fees 

· Membership 

 7.
Approval of Committee Appointments.

· President – Mrs B Wolstenholme
· Vice-president – Mrs C Wren
· Vice President - 
· Chairman/Hon. Secretary - Mrs C Kaye.

· Vice-chairman - Miss Jeanette Knapp.

· Hon.Treasurer and Membership Secretary - Mrs D Goadby
· Minutes Secretary:  Ms A Cooper
· GCCF Delegate - Mrs D M Goadby. 

 8.  Election of Committee Members.  

· Standing for 2017 -18

             Ms Angela Cooper 

                   (Ms Cooper was co-opted during 2016 -17 to fill the position of Minute Secretary.)  

· Two members have resigned during the year. We therefore have vacancies we would love to fill! 
9.
2017 Show Report

10.
2018 Show. 
11. 
GCCF Delegates Report
12.
Reports from Breed Advisory Committees.


(a)  
British Shorthair Group Committee 

(b)  
Russian BAC 

(c)  
Oriental joint BAC 


(d)  
Korat BAC.

13:     Show Structure Review Group/BAC & Judges training reports
14: BLH up date
15: Harlequin BSH – update 
16.
Any Other Business
	


Shorthaired Cat Society

Please fill in appropriately and return to: 

Mrs C M Kaye, The Hollies, 172 Birmingham Road, Shenstone Wood End, Lichfield, Staffs, WS14 0NX

       Or email at catherinekay3@sky.com
I will/will not be attending the SHCS AGM on Sunday, 21st May 2017 @.

Please cross out as appropriate.

